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[ SRA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 1, s. 2002-
2003, February 19, 2003 ]

FAKE QUEDAN-PERMITS

In view of the reported fake quedan-permits which are now in circulation and with
the apprehension of some of them, all concerned, when in doubt of the authenticity
of the quedans being used as negotiable documents, are hereby advised to refer the
same to the SRA for verification.

Please contact immediately the PCRO at telephone numbers 927-81-97; 926-43-38
and/or the SPRO II assigned at the different mills for the said purpose.

Adopted: 19 Feb. 2003

(SGD.) JAMES C. LEDESMA 

  Administrator
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